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September 09,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR- MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment And 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT ON THE 
IMPLEMENTATION OF 2NI) YEAR MAINTENANCE AND 
PROTECTION ACTIVITIES OF REGULAR ENGP AND CO­
BASED BAMBOO PLANTATION FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST 
2022 OF CENRO CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated August 25, 
2022 re: above cited subject.

Please be informed that the NGP Team led by NGP Coordinator Roy D. Pascual conducted 
re-planting, monitoring and patrolling, they also conducted planting activities within the graduated 
NGP sites participated by different sectors within the Municipality of Coron, Palawan. In line with 
this, they also conducted SMP and accomplished the 350 hectares target for eNGP CY 2023 target 
including Information Education Campaign (lEC).

For information and record.
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